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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Slovenia to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights and would like to thank the UN Working Group on
Discrimination against Women and Girls for the preparation of the questionnaire on the issue
of girls' and young women's activism.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Slovenia to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva has the honour to submit written response of the
Republic of Slovenia to the Questionnaire.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Slovenia to the United Nations Office and

other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration. g2
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